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Clubs next week: KS1 and KS2 Up and 

Under, Science, Construction and KS1 choir  

Monday 10th Millward Class to the Pound Art 

Centre 

Tuesday 11th Dickens                      Day 

Wednesday 12th Regis Art Gallery 2.30-4pm 

Reminders: clubs letter for next term has gone 

out. 

Last day of Term Thursday 13th 

 INSET day Friday 14th- School closed to 

children 

Whole school 91% 

(Whole school Target 96%) 27/1-31/1 

Fox- 87.1%, Millward- 91.9%, Dickens- 

91.4%, Turner-92.2%, Mason- 91.2%                   

Winners of S.A.M this week are Turner 

Class 

Please work with us to improve 

attendance-thank you 

LORIC CHAMPIONS This week: 

Amelia from Turner for leadership, Ashnika 

from Millward for resilience, Florence from 

Mason for leadership, Salima from Dickens for 

resilience and Brody from Fox for 

communication 

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL! 

LORIC BADGES this week: 

Congratulations to you all and well done to 

Chloe who now has all of her badges 

Molly-Mae, Mariama, 
Ivy 

Leadership 

 Organisation 

Mohammad, Jaxson 
DP 

Resilience 

Marco Initiative 

 Communication 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Proud to be REGIS! We came in second 

position! 

On Thursday, 10 children: Olivia S, Amelia, 

Rose, Laura, Chloe, Kacie, Keileigh, Marco, 

Isaac, Ellison went to The Springfield 

campus to take part in a swimming gala. 

They conquered their nerves, competed 

against other local primary schools and 

showed incredible talent, resilience and 

sportsmanship. 

Harley has achieved his 

Super 6 badge 

http://www.corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk/


 

 

At Corsham 

Regis we will be 

having a special 

assembly on this 

day run by our 

computing lead Mrs Bagnell. The children will be taking part in 

activities based around the theme ‘Too good to be true? 

Protecting yourself and others from scams online.‘ Please ask your 

child about their learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please invite 
family and 
friends and 

support us in 
sharing the 
children’s 
wonderful 

work. 


